
TABCO / ESPBC  

22nd Annual Legislative Breakfast 
Safe and Scholarly Schools 

The TABCO/ESPBC Government Relations Committee invites you, our members, to our annual  

legislative breakfast to dialogue with our county and state elected officials, along with BCPS leaders. 

Saturday, January 5, 2019  9:00 am to 11:00 am 

Red Lion Inn, 2004 Greenspring Drive, Lutherville-Timonium 21093 

Now is the time to let your legislators know the issues that impact your life in education.  

We need to take back our profession!  
In order to do that, the legislators need to hear from you. We need you to inform the legislators  

about the realities of our classrooms and work places. With all of our newly elected legislators,  

concerns surrounding workload, discipline, resources, class sizes, etc. need to be heard,  

and they need to hear it from you, the experts, so they can properly support public education.   

THIS IS NOT THE TIME TO SIT ON THE SIDELINES!!! 

Please RSVP by returning this form by interoffice mail, or email Kim Melfa at  

kmelfa@mseanea.org or call 410-828-6403 x232. Deadline to register is December 21, 2018. 

Or register online at: https://tabco-espbc-legislative-breakfast.eventbrite.com 

Name: _________________________________ School: ___________________________________ 

School email: ___________________________ Home email: ______________________________ 

Home phone: ___________________________ Cell: _____________________________________ 


